
 

 

UC Master Gardeners of Santa Barbara County present: 
FREE, Monthly Garden Talks 
with UC Master Gardeners 
 

  

UC Master Gardener Pam Lombardo will share a research-based 
presentation on “Growing Healthy Roses”. Pam will discuss Cultural 
Practices of growing roses including cultivar selection, establishment, soil 
& nutritional requirements, disease and pest management, pruning, and 
weed management.   Winter is usually the best time of year to select and 
plant bare-root roses.    
 
 
To register go to the S anta Barbara Master Gardener website:  
ucanr.edu/sbmg  
 

  

Next topics (subject to change): 
January 9, 2023 “Pruning Fruit Trees” 
February 6, 2023 “Bare-Root Fruit Trees” 
March 6, 2023 “Growing Tomatoes” 
 

SIGN UP TODAY! 
What 
Garden Talk:  
Growing Healthy Roses  
When 
December 5th, 2022 
7-8pm  
Where: 
Online 
Registration Required!  
Find registration info at: 

https://ucanr.edu/sbmg 
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